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Press Release 
For Immediate Release: 
 
July 21, 2022 
 
CONSTRUCTION ON NORTH NORRIS STREET TO BEGIN ON MONDAY, JULY 

25, 2022 

 

CLOVIS, NM – Beginning Monday, July 25, 2022, K. Barnett and Sons will be 

completing construction work on Norris Street from Putnam to the roundabout. Initial 

work will include the replacement of existing concrete drive approaches and 

intersections, and construction of a new sidewalk. While this work is taking place, 

Norris will be reduced to either two or three lanes, always with at least one lane 

available for Northbound traffic and one lane available for Southbound traffic. This 

portion of the project is expected to be completed around the beginning of September. 

 

For questions regarding construction on Norris Street, please contact K. Barnett and 

Sons at (575) 762-4407. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


